
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Ski Trip Returns This Saturday! 
Our intrepid travellers will be making their way back from the much-anticipated ski trip this Saturday. 
From the snowy slopes to unforgettable moments, they’ve had an amazing adventure! Be sure to check 
out our Facebook page for a fantastic collection of photos capturing their time away. 

Mock Exams – A Huge Well Done! 
A massive congratulations to our Year 10 and 11 students, who have now completed their mock exams. 
Their dedication, attitude, and exemplary behaviour throughout have been truly commendable. We are 
incredibly proud of their hard work and perseverance. 

The Masked Singer – WPA Style! 
Heat 2 of the Masked Singer WPA took place today, bringing more excitement and spectacular 
performances! Congratulations to Axolotl, Upside Down Clown, and Shark, Shark, Cow, who have all 
secured their spots in next week’s grand final. Who will be crowned our ultimate mystery performer? 
Stay tuned! 

Celebrating 90 Years of WPA! 

Next month marks an incredible milestone – our 90th birthday! To celebrate, we have a range of 

exciting activities planned for both our students and the wider community throughout the summer 

term. Keep an eye out for more details as we prepare to honour our school’s rich history in style! 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Wishing you all a wonderful and restful weekend. 

Warm regards, 

 

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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Year 11 LEAVERS HOODIES 

I can’t believe it is already time to start collecting the orders for Year 

11 Leavers Hoodies.  

All orders should come back to Mrs Burgess in the front office.  The 

deadline for orders is 8th April 2025. 

There will only be 1 order placed so please ensure you get yours to me 

in time. 
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